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Via-email 
 
Ken,   
 
Can you please share with the commission these additional comments.  
 
I noted that it is recommended as receive and file with no action.  
 
I’m asking that the commission direct staff to come up with a solution and/or options for the airport 
area hospitality industry and report back in 30 days.  
 
Courtesy vans are just that a courtesy to their hotel guests; they are not making money from it, unlike 
Uber and yellow cab.  
 
The other option is to have the Chair or someone make a motion to amend the airport transportation 
fee and come up with language that calls out for all area airport hotels an annual fee of $1K or none at 
all if the hotel buys an environmentally friendly van. Definition to be determined by staff.  
 
Thank You  
 
Regards, Mike "24-7" 
Mike Murchison 
Murchison Consulting 
562-884-3009  
www.murchisonconsulting.net 
 

http://www.murchisonconsulting.net/

